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  Picacho Gun Club Meetings are on 
the second Thursday of each month 
at 7:00p.m. Meetings are held at the 
Game and Fish Department on 2715 
Northrise Drive, 

The Officers Are: 
President       Coralie Carrier 
Vice Pres.    Todd Bensley 
Secretary    Juli Johannsen 
Treasurer    Joe Coppolo 
Range Coordinator  Cindy Pollock 
Programs    David Noble 

 
PGC Web Site 
WWW.PicachoGunClub.com 
 

National Hunting & Fishing Day 

Fall Machine Gun Match- October 
11th 

.Sunrise Gun Show Fall Show Oct,  

PGC Meat Shoot November 14th 

PGC Christmas Party 

2010 Schedule of Events: dates to be 
forthcoming 

Sighting-In-Day 
On Sunday 7/4/2010 we visited a new 
Gun Show in Tularosa; here is a 
listing of their nearby future shows.  
Hope they will all be as good as the 
one we saw. 
Gun Show @ NM Guard Las Cruces 
7/17-18/2010, new presenters 
Alamogordo Armory 9/25-26/2010 
Deming Armory 10/9-10/2010 
T or C Armory 10/23-24/2010 

Ruidoso Convention Center 11/20-
21/2010 
Tularosa 11/27-28/2010 Legion Hall 
Hatch 12/4-5/2010 Community Center 
Alamogordo 12/18-19/2010 Armory 
Contact Information: 
Eli 575-430-8685 
Stacy 505-999-7760 
 
Sunrise Gun Show              

Veterans Day November 11, 2010 
PGC Meat Shoot           
Thanksgiving November 25, 2010 
PGC Christmas Party               
Other Activities (to be decided) 

 
Monthly Matches 

USPSA  1st Saturday 9:30 am. 
Robert Mullan 649-8109 
e-mail   mullanman2@yahoo.com 
 
Small bore/NRA, cowboy rifle, and 
hunter pistol, silhouette, 1st Sunday 
9:00am.Todd Bensley phone 524-7911 

News Report on the Monthly Metal 
Silhouette Match held on 7/42010.  
Report submitted by Todd Bensley. 
There were 5 shooters in 4 events.  
SBRMS Match winner was Garrett 
Bensley with a 7, followed by Kyle 
Bensley with a 5.  Wind was a factor on 
most relays.  We enjoyed the opening 
shot of the match from Lowell’s Brass 
Cannon firing a golf ball to celebrate 
Independence Day. 

We typically finished shooting the match 
and targets are picked up by noon.  It 
makes a nice Sunday morning shooting 
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and social event followed by lunch.  
Bring a friend; next match is on August 
1st. 

Black Powder Cartridge Silhouette on 
2nd Sunday 8:00 am.  Dave Teague 
Phone 915-857-1325 e-mail PDT5397 

Big Bore Silhouette 3rd Sunday at 9:am. 
Todd Bensley, phone 524-7911 
 
Cowboy Action Shooting (SASS) on  4th 
Saturday 9:00 am.  Mark Aguirre 647-
3434  Email AguirreAuto@Gmail.com 

 
Action Pistol, USPSA, 3 Gun & coming 
soon Metallic Knock Down                  

4th Saturday. 9:30 am. 
Robert Mullan, phone 649-8109, email 
mullanman2@yahoo.com 

I would like to thank David Noble for last 
month’s speaker from the Las Cruces 
area Medical Evacuation group.  He was 
very informative and willing to listen to 
all of our questions and give informative 
answers to them. Thanks again for a 
great speaker. 
 
Speaker for July 8, 2010 Meeting: 

Mesilla Valley Shotgun Sports, Inc. 
(MVSS) is currently in the process of 
developing a shotgun range within the 
Butterfield Trail Shooting Range.  The 
construction is expected to encompass 
a fenced-in trap and skeet field with 
permanently installed traps, parking, 
lights and eventually a club/range 
building.  Members of the Picacho Gun 
Club should be keenly interested in this 
construction project and the 

management of the shotgun range.  
MVSS intends to oversee the 
development, operation and 
maintenance of the range.  John Moen 
has been involved with this project from 
its inception, understands the funding 
considerations, the construction plans 
and has agreed to speak to our 
membership concerning the physical 
layout for the range as well as MVSS 
operating plans.  Please set aside the 
evening of July 8, 2010 to hear and 
discuss this major shooting project. 

Speaker for August Meeting: 

On August 12th our meeting will include 
a presentation by John Limpke of the 
U.S. Border Patrol.  Mr. Limpke will 
address some of the activities and 
concerns of the Border Patrol in this 
area, as well as current technology, 
weapons and personnel training utilized.  
This should be a presentation of interest 
to all members, so please put the date 
on the calendar to attend the august 
meeting. 

 

Hope All Had A Great Fourth Of July! 

 


